
 

 To:       All Providers 

 From:  IEHP – Provider Relations    

 Date:           December 10, 2018 

Subject:    IEHP 2018-2019 Holiday Hours 

 
  

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! In observance of Christmas and New Year holidays, Inland 

Empire Health Plan (IEHP) will be closed on the following days:  

 

 

Monday December 24, 2018 

Tuesday December 25, 2018 

Monday December 31, 2018 

Tuesday January 1, 2019 

 

 

Normal business hours will resume after Christmas on Wednesday, December 26, 

2018 and after New Years on Wednesday, January 2, 2019.  

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider 

portal at the following address: https://ww3.iehp.org/en/providers/correspondence/.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider 

Relations Team at (909) 890-2054. 

 

https://ww3.iehp.org/en/providers/correspondence/

